
On Monday 8th February 2021, I awoke to find that everything outside had been 
covered in snow! I ended up having an exciting, fun day – one I will never forget!

As usual, I got dressed, had breakfast and got ready for school. However, today I 
had to make sure I put on my warmest coat, woolly gloves and rubber wellie boots 
to make sure I stayed warm! Dad and I carefully trudged to school through the 
thick, powdery snow and I could feel it crunching under my feet. 

At school, I had a brilliant day. First, we completed our Maths work on 2D shapes 
– we even practised drawing shapes in the snow! Then at break time we got to 
have a giant snowball fight on the field. It was freezing but I have never had so 
much fun! When we came back inside all of us were very tired but also joyful and 
full of happiness.

Next, it was lunchtime. I wolfed down my tasty lunch of sausage and mash as I 
was so excited to get back out in the snow! The nursery teachers let us borrow 
their bright red sledge and so we took it in turns to go sledding down the hill. It 
went so fast!

Finally, after afternoon lessons, it was time to go home. As Mum and I slowly 
travelled back, I admired the white, glistening and snow-covered branches on the 
trees. What a brilliant day.


